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Success-everyone,everyday 

 

 

Monday 4th January 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I hope that everyone has had a happy and safe Christmas and New Year. 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming the children back to school tomorrow morning. 

Please can I politely remind everyone to please stick carefully to the staggered time slots 

to avoid groups gathering at the school gates. The time slots for the different bubble 

remain the same as before the holidays as does the one way system. 

 

PLEASE DO NOT COME TO SCHOOL BEFORE YOUR DROP OFF TIME 

EYFS bubble: 8.45-8.50am- this includes AM Nursery Children 

Year 1/2 bubble: 9.05-9.10am 

Year 2 bubble: 9.05-9.10am 

Year 3 bubble: 8.55-9.00am 

Year 4 bubble: 8.55-9.00am 

Year 5 bubble: 8.45-8.50am 

Year 6 bubble: 8.45-8.50am 

If your children walk to school please ensure that they too, arrive at the correct time. As 

before the holiday, we would like only one parent/ carer to drop off/ collect children at 

the beginning/ end of the school day. Masks are to be worn whilst on the school 

grounds. 

 

Collection times remain the same at the end of the school day –please see the school 

website if you are unsure. 

 

Please can I also remind you not to bring children to school if they are showing any 

symptoms of Covid. These are a new, continuous cough, or a high temperature, or a loss 

of, or a change in their normal sense of taste or smell. If this effects you or your family 

you need to contact 119 and take further advice. 
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Please inform the school promptly of any outcomes of a test. 

 

As before the holiday we will be working hard to make school as safe as possible. 

However, please be aware that as part of this bubbles may need to close and learning 

move online. The details for remote learning are on the school website. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr R Chandler 

 


